
      
     

                     

                    
                       

   

                       

                     

                       
        

          

  

   

  
  

 

    
  

 

633 E. Broadway, Room 205 
Public Works Department 
City Of Glendale 

Glendale, CA 91206-4388 
Engineering Division Tel 818.548.3945 

www.glendaleca.gov 

COMMUNITY INFORMATIONAL MEETING: WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 26, 2015 

SR-134/GLENDALE AVE & MONTEREY RD IMPROVEMENTS 

The City of Glendale Public Works Department Engineering Division invites you to attend a community meeting related to the forthcoming project 

SR-134/Glendale Ave & Monterey Rd Improvements, August 26, 2015, 6:30 - 8pm, at Woodrow Wilson Middle School, 1221 Monterey Road, Room 2111, 
Glendale. The purpose of the meeting is to outline the purpose of the project, describe potential impacts to residents and businesses, present timelines, and 

respond to project-related questions. 

Construction is scheduled to begin in Winter 2016 with the goal of completing the project by Spring 2016 barring unforeseen circumstances. You will receive 

public notices issued by the City and our contractor relevant to project activities/scheduling. Project updates will be posted at http://bit.ly/11yCH5K. 

The site will also include a construction project location map. If you have any questions regarding the project, please contact the Engineering Division at 

818.548.3945 or send us an email at http://www.glendaleca.gov/government/departments/public-works/contact-us. 

Thank you for your patience as we improve Glendale’s public infrastructure. 

Roubik Golanian, P.E. 

Director of Public Works 

http://www.glendaleca.gov/government/departments/public-works/contact-us
http://bit.ly/11yCH5K
www.glendaleca.gov


    
  

  
   

    

City Of Glendale 
Public Works Department 
Engineering Division 
633 E. Broadway, Room 205 
Glendale, CA 91206-4388 

UPCOMING 
CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

COMMUNITY INFORMATIONAL MEETING 
WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 26, 2015 

Temporary Impacts may include: 
• Traffic Delays • No Parking on Streets 

• Limited Access • Driveway Closures 
• Road Closures and/or Detours 

• Anticipated Construction Period 
Winter 2016 - Spring 2016 

Another improvement project 
brought to you by the City of Glendale. 

Mayor Ara Najarian 

Council Members Paula Devine, Laura Friedman, 
Vartan Gharpetian and Zareh Sinanyan 

@MyGlendale #MyGlendale 


